
The Faculty of Engineering, in partnership with BAM Nuttall, 
the Weir Group and West Fraser, is delighted to provide an 
outreach programme for S3 Girls

Engineering the 
Future for Girls 
5th – 8th June 2023  

Engineering the Future for Girls is 
designed to engage girls in a range 

of engineering challenges that will 
inspire them to become the next 
generation of engineers.

This four-day, non-residential programme will run on the University 
of Strathclyde campus from the 5th – 8th June 2023. There are 
100 places available in total, all of which are fully-funded by the 
industry partners. As a non-residential programme, participants 
will need to be able to travel to and from the University of 
Strathclyde campus (Glasgow City Centre) on all four days. A 
contribution towards travel costs will be provided and lunch will 
also be provided each day.

Scan the QR code or visit for information on the programme, 
including details on the application process and deadline for 
applications.

For further information, please contact 
engineeringthefutureforgirls@strath.ac.uk

Find out more


